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Bicester Heritage Buckingham Road Bicester

Outline:- Provide new employment units comprising B1 (Business), B2 (General Industrial),
B8 (Storage) and D1 (Education) uses with ancillary offices, storage, display and sales, with
all matters reserved except for access

Rebekah Morgan

Joseph

61 Thompson Drive,Caversfield,Bicester,0X27 8FA
Objection

neighbour

This expansion would very negatively affect the lives of residents of Caversfield, Bure Park,
Southwold, Cherwood House care home, Launton Village and the wider Bicester community.
Traffic along the Buckingham Road is already a daily issue for local residents, at peak
commuting times it is often completely gridlocked and extremely difficult for drivers to pull
out onto the Buckingham Road. The events held by Bicester Heritage to date have only
amplified this and further expansion would cause even more chaos. Bicester Heritage are
also trying to force the Gliding Club out of their home prior to this expansion which would
involve building a racing circuit on part of their airfield. This would increase air pollution and
noise pollution for the many homes nearby Bicester Heritage. The gliding club is a historic
part of life in Bicester, furthermore it is a silent and environmentally friendly hobby for many
locals passionate about aviation. The same cannot be said for the proposed development.
The seemingly endless streams of loud, powerful sports cars that can be seen arriving at
Bicester Heritage for their events contribute to air and noise pollution which disturbs the
lives of residents. This would drastically increase if their expansion goes ahead and their
events become more regular. The developers very clearly have their own profits and
business ambitions at heart and seem to completely disregard the effects that their actions
would have on the people who live nearby and the environment. I strongly object to this
planning application and hope the council takes notice of the impact it would have if it were
to go ahead and acts accordingly. Thank you.
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